

29 March 1971

MEMORANDUM FOR: Deputy Director for Plans

SUBJECT : CS Historical Program

REFERENCE : ADDP Memo to Division and

Staff Chiefs, dated 16 Mar 71

1. While some components have not yet responded to Reference memorandum, responses to date generally reflect an accelerated effort. Some will meet the 31 December deadline. Those who are doubtful about finishing the program in 1971 are confident that they will be able to do so in early 1972.

2. I will forward a summary when returns are reasonably complete but thought you should be advised of the above in advance of your next staff meeting, in case the subject arises.

25X1A9a

Executive Secretary CS Historical Board

cc: Chairman, CSHB